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Dear Parent/Carer       30 September 2021 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we have the opportunity to join an online Psychology 
conference being run by Oxford High School, on Tuesday 5th October.  
 
During this conference, we will have access to guest lectures discussing some interesting 
research in Psychology; I will attach an Itinerary so you may look through yourself. I think this 
is a great opportunity for our Psychology students to see the wider applications of their A 
level in Psychology. This conference is completely free as we are joining the session online 
and the students will come to school as normal.  
 
The conference runs from 08:55am to 3:45pm and is broken into 30-minute activities and 
lectures. As our school finishes at 3:05, it will be optional if students want to stay for the last 
40 minutes but we do understand if they need to leave at 3:05 if they rely on school transport 
and cannot make alternative arrangements.  
 
Students will engage in the conference by making notes, asking questions to the guest 
lecturers and taking part in discussions with their peers after each session. If, for any reason 
a student is unable to attend due to self-isolation, a link for students to watch the conference 
from home can be provided. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr Hughes  
Psychology Teacher 
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